
No formal presentation will be made during the in-person event, and attendees are 
welcome to drop by at any time. The virtual event will include a brief presentation 
followed by a Q&A session.

The Montana Department of Transportation is improving
approximately 10.5 miles of Highway 258 east of Reserve

EMAIL: Sloane@bigskypublicrelations.com
to subscribe for updates, ask questions, or
submit a comment.

PROJECT HOTLINE: 406-207-4484
Monday-Friday, 9 AM to 5 PM

VISIT: bitly.com/reserveeast

STAY
IN THE

KNOW 

IN-PERSON
Tuesday, January 18, 2022
3:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.
Sheridan County Courthouse - Jubilee Room
100 W Laurel Ave, Plentywood

VIRTUALLY
Thursday, January 20, 2022
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
On Zoom. Register to attend:
bit.ly/ReserveEastOpenHouse

SCAN
for more
INFO

RESERVE - EAST HIGHWAY
OPEN HOUSE!

The Department of Transportation will make reasonable accommodations 
for persons with disabilities who wish to participate in this Rerserve - East 
Highway Open House or need an alternative accessible format of this 
notice. If you require an accommodation, contact the Department of 
Transportation no later than January 14, 2022, to advise us of the nature of 
the accommodation that you need. Please contact Matt Maze, Office of Civil 
Rights, P.O. Box 201001, Helena, Montana 59620; telephone (406) 444-5416; 
Montana Relay 711; facsimile (406)444-7243; or e-mail to mmaze@mt.gov.

This document is printed at state expense. Information on the cost of producing this publication may be 
obtained by contacting the Department of Administration.
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